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Dear Church Family,

Praise God!! North Alton Baptist Church will be opening their doors again to worship on June 28, 2020
at 9:15 am with morning worship beginning at 10:00 am. It has been a long time since we have been
together as a church family and what an honor it will be to see you all again. All though the COVID-19
has been a challenge to all of us, let me remind you that first and foremost our trust is in the Lord. This
is not a surprise to God and we give Him glory for having His protective hand on each and every one of
us as we come together again as a corporate body.

As all of you know, guidelines must be followed to ensure the safety of all that are attending. Under no
circumstances do we want to place anyone in any danger or harm. The guidelines that have been
established have been approved by the lllinois Department of Public Health and the Department of
Disease Control and must be followed with no exceptions.

Each and every one of us are growing tired of hearing about the COVID-19 virus, but we need to
understand that these are unusual times. As Christians we must show love and kindness during this
crisis. Angry words and division destroys our faith in God. We need to all humble ourselves and strive
for unity. It's totally alright to have different views on situations, but let's make love our key focus and
we all will get through this together.

Please let me again emphasize that the safety of our church family is number one. So if a staff member
kindly ask you to comply with the guidelines, please by all means follow his or her instructions. They are
only looking out for your safety and those around you.

Again, we are blessed beyond measure that you are back with us as a church family worshipping and
serving our Lord and Savior.

If you have any question or concerns, you can contact the church or Senior Pastor Sonny Renken.

Sincerely,

Senior Pastor




